
MVRC/ YARS 7 September 2021 Meeting 

K6MVR Repeater 

Attending:  

Officers: President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ and Secretary Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG. 

Members:  Daniel Cameron KF6HHH, Robert Close KK6DUW,  Steve Dold W6KCS,  Wes Hardaker WS6Z, 

Darrel Horst KM6KFW,  Peter Klavins KKL6OIX Greg Kruckewitt KGG6ST, Don Matteson KI6PEL, Tom 

Preston KQ6EO, Bill Ragsdale K6KN and Steve Sparks KC6MHT.   

Guest Present:  

Meeting opened by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ,  at 1930 hours on the K6MVR 147.000 repeater. 

He gave a memorial and held a moment of silence for member Doug N6NFF who went SK on 31 August. 

Folloing, he went through a roll call asking for check –ins and approval of the July and August minutes 

and the August treasurer’s report.   All reports were approved. 

Repeater Trustee Report: Steve W6KCS reported that the repaired cavities for the 147.000 were 

reinstalled and power was back to 100 watts from the previous 30 watts. He also mentioned that on 

battery power  output power would drop to 30 watts. 

President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ announced dues are due. 

New Business – None 

Foxy’s Fall Century – SAG and Radio Chair Dave Nishikawsa KC6YFG gave a report on the bike ride 

scheduled for 16 October. About 500 riders were signed up as of a week ago. Some uncertainty exists 

due to covid19 delta concerns. 

Membership move to ZOOM where Rick Littlefield N6KLB gave a presentation on the Tevis Cup and 

Western States Endurance Run. Communications Coordinator Gary Matteson WA6TQJ gave a report on 

the Bariani Road Race held 11 July. 

Members moved back to the K6MVR repeater where President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ adjourned the 

meeting at 2035 hours. 

   

 

 


